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Dear colleagues;  

We are deeply saddened by two powerful earthquakes that occurred on 
Monday, February 6 and tens of thousands including our colleagues 
who lost their lives. Our country continues to heal since that tragedy. 
First of all, we wish God’s mercy upon our citizens and colleagues who 
lost their lives in this disaster and convey our deepest condolences to 
their families. We also wish speedy recovery to the injured ones. 

For the current issue; we would like to thank our colleagues again 
supporting us as peers who meticulously review and guide our 
manuscripts and to all authors who contributed to the Journal of 
Glaucoma-Cataract.

As you might know, since 2020 our journals have been published in 
English as open-access, e-journal and will continue to be published 
in same format. You can easily have access to our journals via www.
gazigoz.org and www.glokomkatarakt.com.

We hope you enjoy the fi rst issue of the Journal of Glaucoma and 
Cataract.

Kind regards,

Editors of Journal of Glaucoma Cataract

Dr. Fikret Akata                                   Dr. Zeynep Aktas
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